
HealthManagement.org Welcomes New Regional Ambassador

HealthManagement.org is proud to welcome Rita Veloso as our new regional ambassador

Veloso is an executive member of the Board of Directors of Centro Hospitalar Universitário do Porto.

 

Until 2021, Veloso served as an executive member of the Board of Directors of Póvoa de Varzim and Vila do Conde Hospital Center.

 

She has been part of the Health Parliament Portugal (2016-2019). She was involved in the management of hospital information systems
implementation projects and was the Director (2009-2018) of the IPO-PORTO’s Patient Management Service.

 

Veloso is also an advisory member of a non-governmental organisation linked to maternal and child health in Mozambique, “Health4Moz”, and
serves as a digital stakeholder in many national and international organisations.
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